
November 24, 2015 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 

 

 

 

OSAKA SODA CO., LTD. to close representative offices in Shanghai and Bangkok 

 

Effective December 31st, 2015, OSAKA SODA CO., LTD. today announced that it will close 

both the representative office in Shanghai, the People’s Republic of China and the 

representative office in Bangkok, the Kingdom of Thailand. 

 

OSAKA SODA CO., LTD. will transfer the operations of both Shanghai representative office 

and Bangkok representative office to DAISO CHEMICAL (Shanghai) CO., LTD. and DAISO 

CHEMICAL (THAILAND) CO., LTD. respectively, both of which are our group subsidiary. 

Through this change, we will continue our efforts to strengthen global business. 

 

 

For further details please contact: 

(1) DAISO CHEMICAL(Shanghai) CO., LTD. 

Address: Room No.901, Tower I, NO.523, Loushanguan Road, Changning District, 

 Shanghai, P.R.C. 200051, China  

Tel.:     +86-(0)21-6237-1998 

(2) DAISO CHEMICAL(THAILAND) CO., LTD.  

Address: 54 Harindhorn Tower, 9th Floor, Unit 9F, North Sathorn Road, Silom, Bangrak, 

Bangkok 10500 Thailand 

Tel.:     +66-(0)2266-3076 

 

 

 

Note: This is an English-language summary of a Japanese announcement on November 24, 

2015. The summary was prepared for the convenience of non-Japanese readers. 

 


